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TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING CHANGES/CLARIFICATIONS: 

No change in proposal due date. 
 
QUESTIONS/CLARIFICATIONS 
The following question(s) (shown in italicized text) were submitted by prospective 
proposer(s). BCHA’s responses are presented here (shown in bold text).The 
submitters’ names and email addresses have been removed due to privacy 
requirements. 

1. The link for Tab 2, HUD 5369-C in the RFQ 17-256 is not working. Could you please 
keep me informed as to what we need to do in order to submit the proposal in absence 
of the link? Or if the form can be found elsewhere? 

Answer:  The broken link to HUD form 5369-C, Clause 8, Response 
Submission, Tab 2 and Attachment A, Tab 2, Certification and 
Representation of Offerors, Non-Construction Contract must be replaced 
with the following link 
at: https://www.hud.gov/sites/documents/DOC_12132.PDF, which can be  
found on the HUD website. 
 

2. I noticed that interviews are scheduled for Thanksgiving Day (November 23rd). Provided 
that Thanksgiving is a federal holiday and if they are applicable would interviews be 
rescheduled? 

Answer:  Yes, they would be rescheduled. The dates are anticipated days. 
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